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Good morning House committee, 

 

I am writing you in support of bill HB 3971. Lane county, like numerous counties 

across the West, needs to invest in sustainability to ensure those to come after us 

have a livable, wonderful world to inherit. Investing in a materials recovery facility is a 

great way to supposed this goal. Such a facility would reduce methane emissions, 

create more landfill space as our community continues to grow, create more jobs in 

the field of sustainability which is always in need of more specialists, and push us 

towards the goal of reducing the total community greenhouse gas emissions to an 

amount that is no more than the city of Eugene's average share of a global 

atmospheric greenhouse gas level of 350 ppm by 2100. Thank you for taking the time 

to read through my testimony- I look forward to your decision!  

 

Best, 

 

Allison Clark 


